TOWN OF SPRINGDALE NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE DISCONTINUANCE AND VACATION OF 
A PORTION OF GAMMETER ROAD, A DEAD-END ROAD LOCATED IN THE TOWN OF SPRINGDALE, 
DANE COUNTY, WISCONSIN

	PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Springdale will hold a public hearing on April 20, 2015, at 7  p.m., at the Town Hall, 2379 Town Hall Road, Mt. Horeb, Wisconsin, upon the Resolution herein described and will act upon said Resolution following the public hearing. Said Resolution was introduced by the Town Board of the Town of Springdale on Feb. 16, 2015, and proposed the discontinuance and vacation of “The Road” listed above (and the making of a related amendment to any official map.) The description and diagram 
for  “The Road” is available in the office of the Springdale Town Clerk, 2379 Town Hall Rd., Mt. Horeb, Wis. 
Dated: March 20, 2015.                                                                        Town of Springdale
Publish as Class 3 notice: 3/26, 4/2, 4/9/15                                 Vicki Anderson, Town Clerk
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